
To Senate Election Law and Municipal Affairs Committee Members,  
 
   I am writing to inform you that I oppose SB 240 and 241 and any efforts to gerrymander our election 
maps.  All voters should have a fair opportunity when voting and not have their districts arranged to 
support a specific party based on party affiliations. Please do not support these bills for the sake of our 
democracy.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
Joanne DeBold  
966 Rollins Rd, Hopkinton, NH  03229 


